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Mr . L. McDermott, 
108 High Street, 
Fort Erie, Ontario. 

Dear Louis: 

231 .uigh Street, 
Fort Erie, Ontar.~o. 
June Qnd, 1957. 

We appreciated very much your gener­
osity in loaning ua the various costumes to use in our 
Historical Revue at our Centennial Observances. They 
fitted in very well and added to the Sketch. 

c. •"\Iii!. 
We are enclosing · a couple of snap~ 

of those wearing the costumes. We have a few coloured 
elides which we would like you to see and perhaps we 
could get a print made from them. 

Thanks again and it was most inter est­
ing to see: all your outfits. We trust that you are 
enjoying getting ~hem in last minute condition for the 
Town Centennial. 

I , 

Sincerely, 

Program Committee, 
Garrison Road U.B. Church • 


